
Good morning, 
  
This email is regarding HB 3494-A. The meeting date on this bill is May 26th and I am unable to attend in 
person, but I wanted to voice my opposition. My name is Natalie Sobolewski and I am a resident of 
Portland, Oregon. The bill is a start, but it legitimizes devocalization and declawing animals. I am an 
animal lover and I see both of these as acts of animal cruelty. Please consider an amendment to remove 
all non-therapeutic exceptions to declawing and devocalization. 
  
Thank you for your time, 
  
Natalie Sobolewski 
7004 N Villard Ave. 
Portland, Oregon 97217 
Direct Line: 503.841.5170 
  

 


